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Hoppy April to our families, teachers, faculty and staff! 
 
The month of April will go by quickly with our spring vacation to 
kick start us off. Make sure to take advantage of this time away 
from school to clean all of the backpacks, lunch boxes, winter 
coats and accessories. This will help our LMES family practice 
staying safe for optimal health and well-being. 
 
If your family is starting to grow out of winter gear and shoes, 
take advantage of the clothing donation bin in our parking lot. 
This will help other families obtain much needed items for their 
household. 
 
As the weather warms up, we encourage everyone to take the 
Venture Round Hanover—Hiking Trail Quest. The new trail route 
is located at Gaines’ Mills Battlefield. Check out your student’s 
handouts for the details. Send your pictures to the LMES PTA to 
earn prizes. We are also happy to share your fun on our social 
media channels.  
 
There is still time to volunteer for our 2021-2022 committees and 
executive board. https://docs.google.com/forms/
d/1RyIdgWp64arTTDs9VdCClf5g0M_HuYN9tIQIWe2z-zU/edit  
 
We are thankful for your time and effort to empower our students 
to reach their full potential! 
 
Sincerely, 
Nicole “Coley” McLaren 
PTA President 
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We want to wish everyone a very happy and restful upcoming Spring Break!  Hopefully, all 
of our students, teachers and families can use this break as a time to relax and enjoy their 
days off from school.  As many of you know, the time after spring break really tends to "fly-
by until we hit Summer! The last stretch is filled with opportunities to learn and we want eve-
ryone rested up for the final 10 weeks of school! 
 
 
It is also time for Kindergarten Registration. We are so excited to welcome the Class of 
2034!  A child may enroll in kindergarten if he/she will reach age five on or before Septem-
ber 30, 2021.  Give the office a call for a registration appointment at 723-2040.  Our appoint-
ment times will be from 7:30-1:00 each day.  We look forward to registering our future Li-
ons!  
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April 2021 

April PTA General Membership Meeting 

Tue, Apr 20, 2021 7:00 PM - 8:00 PM (EDT) 

 

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 

 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/646014189 

 

You can also dial in using your phone. 

(For supported devices, tap a one-touch number below to join instantly.) 

 

United States: +1 (646) 749-3122 

- One-touch: tel:+16467493122,,646014189# 

 

Access Code: 646-014-189 
 

                   S    P    R    I    N    G      B    R    E    A    K 
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